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REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL TIME 

 
 The Office of Consumer Advocate (OCA), a division of the Iowa Department of Justice, 

requests an extension of time to and including February 25, 2021, to respond to the revised tariff 

filed January 29, 2021, by Securus Technologies, Inc. (Securus), and states in support: 

 1. By order dated November 13, 2020, Securus was required within thirty days to 

file revisions to the proposed tariff filed July 16, 2020. 

 2, By order dated December 21, 2020, on application of Securus, the time for 

response was extended to January 29, 2021. 

 3. On January 29, 2021, Securus filed a revised proposed tariff and supporting 

comments. 

 4. OCA requires a short amount of additional time to review the proposed revised 

tariff and supporting comments and to determine what additional comments may be needed. 

WHEREFORE, OCA requests additional time to and including February 25, 2021, to 

respond to the revised proposed tariff filed January 29, 2021. 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 
       Jennifer C. Easler 
       Consumer Advocate 
 
 
       /s/ Craig F. Graziano     
       Craig F. Graziano 
       Attorney 
 
       1375 East Court Avenue 
       Des Moines, IA 50319-0063 
       Telephone:  (515) 725-7200 
       E-mail:  IowaOCA@oca.iowa.gov  
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